
From: William K. Ng 

Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 11:27 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Objection to files: D01-21008, D02-21016 about high-density residential 
development  

Hi,  

I  am William Ng,  the  owner of  43 Mallery Street ,  Richmond  Hill, ON. I  object  to  
files:  D01-21008, D02-21016  about  high-density  residential development.  This is  
overdeveloped,  and  it  is not  good  for the  community.  

I  would  like  to  join  the  public  meeting  on  Dec1,  2021  7:30pm.  Please  provide  

specific information  for the  registration  of  this public meeting.  If  you  can  do  it，
please  add  me  to this public meeting.   

Please  keep  me  posted  for the  update.   Looking forward to hearing from you. 
Thanks! 

Regards,  

William K. Ng 
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